AREA CLOSED T0 PUBLIC

Fraser Coast Regional Council has closed the area
downstream of Lenthalls Dam spillway in the

interest of public safety.

Dam gates operate automatically and large volumes of water are
released suddenly, which can be dangerous for people downstream.

Public access to the closed area is prohibited under Local Law No.4
(Local Government Controlled Areas, Facilities and Roads 2011).

Penalties apply (maximum 20 penalty units).
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